WELCOME
TO

Porcupine School

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome to the Porcupine School, we are pleased that you have chosen to send your child (ren) here. We feel you have made an excellent choice and we are looking forward to spending an exciting school year with your child(ren).
The Porcupine School recognizes the responsibility placed upon it to provide an educational experience for all students that will result in high achievement. To assure this is accomplished, continual review of the curriculum, analysis of test results and results of parent surveys will be utilized annually to revise any instructional strategies that need improvement.


Parent involvement, ownership, and responsibility with school activities is vital to the success of our students. When parents teach good character traits, hold high expectations for education and model good citizenship, we prepare our students to become whole persons who will grow and survive in the future. We welcome you to get involved by regularly conferencing with teachers, eating lunch with your child, assisting with homework, attending parent education opportunities, I Care Nights, volunteering in the classroom. When you get involved then students get involved.

The Mission of Porcupine School is to provide a quality education for children of the Lakota Nation which promotes the culture and prepares them for success in the future. “Our Vision is to provide students with the knowledge, skills, and behaviors to become responsible citizens who can positively impact the economic and social conditions of the greater Lakota Nation”.
Feel free to visit the school at any time. We will make every effort to assure that your visit is enjoyable and rewarding.

Pila Maya,

Porcupine School

